
What's Happening
Happy New Year! We are looking forward to an exciting 2024 here at Bridges

Mentoring Program. Not only are we working on plans for some great events for
our participants, and fundraisers, we will also be celebrating 25 years of

serving Mitchell County! January is also National Mentoring Month. Bridges
volunteers will be recognized with an appreciation dinner laterin the month

month, and you can follow along on our Facebook page for highlights about the
mentoring movement. 

We would like to thank all those who have supported our Sponsor-A-Match
fundraising campaign so far. Your generosity is greatly appreciated. The funds

raised are used to support our operational expenses and allow us to continue to
match youth in need with positive adult supports. 

Logs need to include the date(s) of
meeting, length of time, description
of activities. Fill out the web form,
or email to Nicole at:
mcbridgesmentoringprogram.com 
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Mentors, Don't Forget!
Match Activity Logs are due
monthly

Bridges Mentoring Program

http://www.bridgesmentoringprogram.com/
http://www.bridgesmentoringprogram.com/match-activity-logs


Updates
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Bridges Mentoring Program

We are conducting a survey of Mitchell
County residents to determine the level of

need for youth mentoring in Mitchell
County. If you have not already, please

take a few minutes to complete the short
online survey. Your input is important to

us. 
Take the Survey

Your Input is Wanted

You can now drop of your Our Family
Brand UPC’s at Growing Tree

Preschool & Osage Community
Daycare. Support Bridges with

purchases you are already making.
Just look for a box like the one

pictured here. UPC’s can also be
dropped off at he Bridges office, or

mailed to:
P.O. 131

Osage, IA 50461

https://radafundraising.com/?rfsn=7701352.d3ff9bf
http://www.bridgesmentoringprogram.com/
https://forms.gle/AfpfWzJcbtG11nxV8

